
From: Dan Lobeck
To: Planning Commission; Kelly Michaels; Roger Clark; Kelly Fernandez (kfernandez@swflgovlaw.com)
Cc: Lee Fosco; Jeffery A. Boone; annette.boone@boone-law.com; Jackson Boone; jcollins@boone-law.com; Lee

Fosco; kmarkow@beckerlawyers.com; Kimlyn Walker
Subject: Milano PUD Amendment/ Continuance to March 7
Date: Friday, January 27, 2023 3:21:03 PM
Attachments: Milano PUD Amendment; Request for Continuance.pdf

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments,
Links and Requests for Login Information

My clients and affected persons for whom I am Designated Representative in the subject
proceedings, including the North Venice Neighborhood Alliance, agree to the request of Jeff Boone,
for the applicant, to continue the Planning Commission Public Hearing now scheduled for February
21, 2023, instead to Tuesday, March 7, 2023. 
 
If that date is not agreeable we ask to be consulted about the date when the hearing will be
scheduled. 
 
Also, as has Mr. Boone, I ask to be informed whether I and my clients will need to be at the February
21, 2023 hearing or whether that is not necessary and we can rely on the hearing being continued as
requested.
 
Thank you for your considerations.
 
 
Dan Lobeck, Esq.
Florida Bar Board Certified in
Condominium and Planned Development Law
Law Offices of Lobeck & Hanson, P.A.
2033 Main Street, Suite 403
Sarasota, FL  34237

Telephone:  (941) 955-5622
Facsimile:   (941) 951-1469
www.lobeckhanson.com
 
This e-mail is a PRIVATE communication and may be subject to attorney-client privilege or work
product to whom this e-mail is addressed.  If you have received this e-mail message in error or any
attachment in error, please do not disclose it to others.  Please notify the sender of the delivery
error immediately by replying to this e-mail and then deleting it from your system without making a
copy.  Thank you.
 

From: Lee Fosco <LFosco@boone-law.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 2:51 PM
To: planningcommission@venicegov.com; kmichaels@venicefl.gov; Roger Clark
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(rclark@ci.venice.fl.us) <rclark@ci.venice.fl.us>; Kelly Fernandez (kfernandez@swflgovlaw.com)
<kfernandez@swflgovlaw.com>; Dan Lobeck <dlobeck@lobeckhanson.com>;
kmarkow@beckerlawyers.com
Cc: Annette Boone <Annette.Boone@boone-law.com>; Jackson Boone <Jackson.Boone@boone-
law.com>; Jeffery A. Boone <JBoone@boone-law.com>; Jim Collins <JCollins@boone-law.com>
Subject: Milano PUD Amendment; Request for Continuance
 
Good Afternoon:
 
Per the request of Jeff Boone, please find the attached letter regarding the above-referenced
matter.
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to let us know.
 
Thank you.
 
Lee Fosco
Assistant to Jeffery A. Boone, Esquire
 
 


